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Hello Staff Member,                                                                                                                                        

I don’t have a lot to share so I will give you a week off from being tortured by reading my 

weekly posts. I really hope you are laughing at that comment because you truly enjoy the 

weekly postings and look so forward to reading them to start your week off.  

Also, if you haven’t already done so, please RSVP for the Employee Luncheon to be held at your 

campus location during the week of March 27.   

Enjoy the rest of the week and don’t forget to smile and say hello to someone as you travel on 

your outside journeys this week. You never know, that “HELLO” might be the word that makes 

their day and you will be rewarded with a smile back at you, trust me - no really trust me.     

        Dr. James ‘Byrd’ Yizar    

        2016/17 Staff Council President   

Week of March 6, 2017: 

Staff Council News  

 The Bylaws are being changed to reflect our growing non-Pocatello campuses and we 
will be in touch with you about the changes made. So check the Staff Council website 
often to see what is new concerning the make-up of Staff Council representatives.  

Activities/Events Notices 

 Remember to RSVP for the Staff Council Employee Recognition Luncheon at your 
campus site. The dates are Monday March 27 on the Idaho Falls campus, Wednesday 
March 29th on the Pocatello campus, and Friday March 31st on the Meridian campus.   

 Visit the events calendar at http://www2.isu.edu/calendar/  to see list of other university 

events for the rest of the month. 

Check the Staff Council webpage on a regular basis for Byrd’s View to keep you informed and 

remember you can contact your Staff Council representative to get additional information. 

http://www2.isu.edu/calendar/

